CHANCERY
ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON. MASSACHUSETTS 02133

CETIGE OF THE CHancELLoR

October 15, 1979

Rev. Paul R. Shanley

St. John the Evangelist Rectory
253 Watertown Street

Newton, MA 02158

Dear Father Paul:

Thank you so much for your letter of September 28, 1979. I write to
respond to the various observations you make in writinga. I would much
prefer to speak with you.

In that Tight, I suggest you come to Chacery to talk about your letter
on Wednesday, October 24, 1979, from 1:00-2:00 p.m.

With best personal regards, I am

Sincerely in Christ
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Most Rev. Thoma§/; Daily
Auxiliary Bishop of Boston
Chancellor
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